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DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 
 

4th Sunday After Pentecost, June 16, 2013  
Father’s Day 
9:00 AM Lit. Living Fathers of Our Parish 
 Pan. + Deceased Fathers of Our Parish  
11:30 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
Monday, June 17, 2013 
8:00 AM Lit. Health of Malgorzata Leszczyk  

r/by Family 
Tuesday, June 18, 2013 
8:00 AM Lit. Health of Olexandra and Ihor 
 r/by Nadia 
7:00 PM Moleben to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Wednesday, June 19, 2013 
8:00 AM Lit. + John Kodan r/by Daughter, Arlene 
 and Grandchildren George, Cindy, Steve 
Thursday, June 20, 2013  
8:00 AM Lit. + Helen Blyskun r/by Family 
Friday, June 21, 2013 
8:00 AM Lit. Special Intention r/by Missionary Sisters 
 of Mother of God 
Saturday, June 22, 2013  
8:00 AM Lit. + John Slater r/by Helen & Jeff Ilek 
5:00 PM Lit. + Emil Dochych r/by Fr. Roman Dubitsky 

5th Sunday After Pentecost, June 23, 2013  
Epistle – Rom 10:1-10; Gospel – Mt 8:28-9:1 
9:00 AM Lit. + Atanazy Swaryczewsky r/by Daughter 
11:30 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
 
Moleben to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 Moleben will be sung on Tuesdays in June at 7:00 
p.m.  Come to Church and join us in praise of the love 
of Jesus for us. 
 
Festival Committee   

A meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 18 in the 
church hall after the 7:00 PM Moleben service. 
 
Ukrainian Festival 

Our Festival is only a week away and 
preparations are ongoing by numerous volunteers. 
The festival committee extends an invitation to all 
parishioners to actively become engaged in the 
festival preparations. We extend a warm welcome to 
new and “veteran” parish members and ask for  
active participation from so many talented 
individuals who choose to remain on the sidelines. 
There is a place for everyone at the Festival that  
gives us the opportunity to extend to you and our 
neighbors   a little of our Ukrainian Culture, rich in 
customs, traditions and hospitality. We need the 
support of young and old, those who are quick on 
their feet and those who would rather work sitting 
down. Anyone between the ages of 18 and 100 is 
encouraged to participate.  Please seriously consider 
pitching in by signing up on the Volunteer Sign Up 
Sheets in the church vestibule. 

Food preparation will take place on Thursday 
and Friday from 6:00 PM on.  Set-up will take place 
on Friday at 7:00 PM. 

Cakes may be dropped off at the rectory on 
Friday during the day, and to the school after 6:00 
PM.  Any cake donations on Saturday should be 
dropped off between 8:00 AM and 12:00 noon to the 
school. 

A schedule of volunteer workers has been 
posted in the church vestibule and on the church 
bulletin board.  Please note where your name is 
listed.  This schedule is not yet finalized.  You can 
see where more help is needed if you have not yet 
signed up. 

Canopies are needed for the outdoor stations.  
If anyone has a canopy they could lend to the church 
for the festival, please let us know by Wednesday. 
 
 

 
Happy Father’s Day 

First of all, a happy and blessed Father’s Day to all 
the dads in our parish! I hope this is a very special 
weekend for you. Today I am reminded that the home 
does not just need a man in it, but a father is 
desperately needed in the families of today. To carry 
the title of father, also carries with it responsibility.  

In the Scriptures there was a man named Jairus, 
he was a religious man, a ruler of the synagogue, but 
he was also a father. In this life a man will never 
become so powerful, so popular, will never rise so high 
that problems and troubles cannot reach him. This 
man's little girl who was the apple of his eye was dying 
and he was desperate to find her help like any father 
would try to do. One of the things that I notice is Jairus 
was not ashamed to seek out Jesus. He did not send 
someone else to find Jesus but he went himself.  Men it 
is up to you as dads to teach your children about Jesus 
and to take them to church, not to send them without 
you. Fathers, we must be seekers of Christ for HIS 
WISDOM, STRENGTH & GUIDANCE, for the sake of the 
family.  As you look at this father you will notice that 
he was not ashamed to have Jesus come into his home.   

Under our roof there had better be an invitation 
given to the King of Glory to come and reside. Oh may 
we have a home where Christ is welcomed and where 
Christ is more than a picture on the wall but dwells in 
our hearts and we hear His voice. It was the voice of 
Jesus that gave Jairus’ little girl life again. Fathers, 
what could be more important than letting your 
children see you loving Jesus in your life so that they 
can come to know how to love Jesus in theirs. I wish all 
of the dads a very happy Father's Day and may God 
bless each one of you. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS, GRADUATES OF 2013 
 

Tom Zambrowski Jr. Graduating Assumption 
Catholic School. 
Taras Horbatyuk 
Graduating High School. 
Stephanie Karanevskii 
Graduating Middlesex County Academy High School. 
Going on to Rutgers University to study pre-law and 
political science. 
Joe Leandro Graduating Middlesex High School. 
Going on to Robert  Morris University, Chicago. 
Jessica Leszczyk Graduating Mother Seton Regional 
High School.  Going on to Boston University. 
Robert Matthew Cheloc Graduating Villanova 
University in Pennsylvania.  Bachelor of Arts in 
Economics, a minor in History and certification in 
Global Economics from the Villanova School of 
Business. 
Kathryn Eckert 
Tufts University 2013, Biology, Community Health. 
Applying to medical school for the fall of 2014. 
Gregory Jasinski, M.D. Internal Medicine, graduated  
Rutgers University, and Poznan Academy, Poland. 
Sara Lee 
Graduating William Paterson University. 
BA in Psychology. 
Kaitlyn Mascenik Graduating Monmouth University.  
Going on to Villanova University for post-graduate 
studies. 
Olha Vitiv – Bachelor degree in nursing, Kean 
University. 
 

Congratulations to all our graduates, those listed 
here and anyone we may not have heard from.   
 
Festival Donations  
$50 – Cynthia Pryszlak 
 
No Bingo will be held on Friday, June 21. 
 


